

## HE PEGASUS ACADEMY TRUST



INFANT SCHOOL



PRIMARY SCHOOL







**Executive Headteachers:** Mr M | Roberts & Ms L D Sampson

Head of Upper School: Mrs N Carpenter Head of Lower School: Mrs | Sorensen

WHITEHORSE MANOR BEULAH INFANT & JUNIOR SCHOOL NURSERY SCHOOL

Friday 7th January 2022

Dear parents/carers,

## Re: Cricket lessons for Year 4

I am delighted to announce that Year 4 classes at Cypress have been offered a series of cricket lessons this half term as part of the Inner London Cricket Project run by youth cricket education charity, Platform. The first session is 14th January and the final session will be 11th February.

Platform has advised that there are currently two other major elements to the scheme:

- 1. A free community session for any children attending schools involved with the scheme: further details will be distributed to you once school sessions have started.
- 2. An inter-school cricket festival for all schools involved with the scheme: this will take place in the summer term. Further details will be issued to schools later on in the term.

The sessions will run for 45 minutes each Friday during normal school hours. Children are asked to wear their normal school uniform on Fridays with trainers. Cricket sessions will take place at South Norwood Lakes and children will walk there and back for each session.

More information on the community sessions and inter-school festival will be shared with you when it becomes available.

If you are interested in learning more about Platform, their website can be found at www.platform-ldn.org.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Weston Year 4 Year Group Leader

> CYPRESS PRIMARY SCHOOL 21 Cypress Road, London SE25 4AU Telephone: 020 8653 2618 Email: cypressadmin@pegasusacademytrust.org Web: www.pegasusacademytrust.org